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Lands Unit to Conduct Public 
Consultation 

 
(Kahnawake – 26, Seskéha/August 2024) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke invites all Kahnawa'kehrón to participate in the 
Community Consultation for the Kahnawà:ke Land Allotment Policy. This 
consultation period will be open for 30 days, starting Monday, August 26, 
2024, and concluding Wednesday, September 25, 2024. 
 
During this period, Kahnawa’kehró:non are encouraged to share their 
feedback with Cole McComber, Land Allotment Administrator, through the 
following methods: 
 

• Phone: Call 450-638-8244 ext. 52504 
• In-Person: Schedule an appointment by calling 450-638-8244 ext. 

52504 
• Email: Send your comments to feedback@mck.ca. 

 
"Your voice is crucial in shaping our future. Community engagement is key to 
developing policies reflecting our collective values," emphasized Veronica 
Leborgne, Director of Lands.  
 
The proposed new Land Allotment Policy is available for review here. 
Noteworthy updates include introducing a declaration form and site inspection 
requirements during the application process.  
 
All comments should be submitted by Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 
4pm.  
 
For more information on the Land Allotment Policy or the feedback process, 
please contact Cole McComber, Land Allotment Administrator, at 450-638-
8244. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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